Input needed on snow issues

This past winter’s snowfall has been a challenge for our city personnel,
equipment, and budget due to the frequency and volume of snowfall we
received. The city would like both residents and business owners to attend a
meeting on Thursday, April 11" from 5-8 pm at the city council chambers. We
will try to answer any questions you may have and will take any comments. We
need your input!

[tems to discuss:

1. Our snow policy: This sets our prioritization as to what gets plowed and in
what order. Copies will be available.

2. Snow pile removal. History and future.

3. Driveway clean up after the plow goes by: Some discussion has occurred
about discontinuing this practice.

4. Equipment upgrade: a committee has been formed to develop a plan on
upgrading our equipment fleet over the next few years to better meet city
needs.

5. Parked Cars on city streets affecting snow removal

Sanding and Salting critical areas.

7. Other items you may have questions or comments on.

o

As your city council, we want to do the best job we can with the resources we
have to meet your needs. Dan and Lisa will be available to answer your questions
and gather your ideas and concerns. If you cannot attend, please contact city hall
and give us your input.

Please stop in and visit with Dan and Lisa. Your input is greatly appreciated.



